
NOTICE OF APPLICATION TO
VARY A PREMISES LICENCE

Notice is given that an application has been made to Folkestone & Hythe
District Council, the Licensing Authority for a PREMISES LICENCE - VARIATION
in respect of the premises shown below.
Details of the application may be inspected between the hours of 09:30 and
17:00 at Civic Centre, Castle Hill Avenue, Folkestone, Kent CT20 2QY
Any interested party or responsible authority may make representations in
respect of the application, which must be submitted, in writing, to the following
address before the date shown below: Licensing, Civic Centre, Castle Hill Avenue,
Folkestone, Kent CT20 2QY
NAME OF APPLICANT
Bucket and Spade Ltd
NAME AND POSTAL ADDRESS OF THE PREMISES
Rocksalt Restaurant, 4-5 Fish Market, Folkestone CT19 5DA
DETAILS OF PROPOSED VARIATION (Must include activities, days and times being
changed)
- Proposed variation details incorporating a new seating space on the viaduct
adjacent to Rocksalt Bar into the existing license.

- The new area will be served by the existing bar within Rocksalt on the 1st floor.
It will be table service only and drinks will not be served to standing customers.

- All tables and chairs within the new space will be temporary, removable and put
away daily when the site closes or is not in use.

- The days and times stated on the current license will remain the same.
Sale of alcohol - Monday to Thursday & Sunday – 11.00 to 23.30 hours -
Saturday & Sunday – 11.00 to 00.00 hours
Recorded Music - Monday to Thursday & Sunday – 11.00 to 23.30 hours -
Saturday & Sunday – 11.00 to 00.00 hours
DATE BY WHICH REPRESENTATIONS MUST BE MADE 24.07.2020
This notice remains in force from and including the day after the giving of this
notice to the licensing authority, namely Folkestone and Hythe District Council,
for 28 consecutive days.
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection
with an application. The maximum fine on summary conviction is £5,000.


